
 
 
 

PUBLIC NOTICE 
SNOHOMISH COUNTY PUBLIC HOSPITAL DISTRICT NO. 1 

 

Notice is hereby given that the Snohomish County Public Hospital District No. 1 Board of 

Commissioners will hold their regularly scheduled board meeting on Tuesday, July 5 at 4:00 

p.m. 

 

Public are welcome to attend at EvergreenHealth Monroe Hospital, 14701 179th Ave SE in 

the Administrative Conference Room. 

 

Dated this 1st day of July 2022. 

 

Alice Cabe 

SCPHD#1 Commissioner & Chair  

 

 

POC: 

Melissa Gray 

mgray@evergreenhealthmonroe.com 
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